
There will be no Daily Masses next week. Mass will resume 
on Monday, June 7th. 

 
 

Social Action 
Some interest has been shown in beginning a Social Action group in our parish. 
How can we help those most in need in our community? If you are interested in 
being involved in this ministry please call Mary Butler (658-1676). 
 
Summer Vacations 
If you will be away during the summer months please remember your weekly 
offering. We depend on an average weekly income to meet all of our 
obligations. Many parishioners find it convenient to write us a series of post-
dated cheques to cover their donations for the summer months.  
 
Father’s Day Bulletin  
If you would like to have your father's name included on our tribute page, 
simply print his name on an envelope and “In Memory of” if he is deceased or 
“In Honor of” if he is still living. Please also write “Father’s Day” somewhere on 
the envelope, so that we can keep the names separate from other memorials 
that come in. You may also choose to place a donation for the Building Fund in 
the same envelope but this is not required. Please place it in the collection no 
later than Sunday, June 13th. 
 
Parish Picnic 
Our annual picnic will be held on Father’s Day, Sunday, June 20th. Sign-up 
sheets are located at the entrance of the church. If you can help out at the 
barbeque, or are willing to bring some food, please take a moment to add your 
name to one, or more, of the sheets. It is especially important for us to have an 
approximate number of people attending so that we will have enough prizes 
for the children and plenty of food for everyone. 
 
CWL Closing Dinner 
The closing dinner for the Holy Trinity CWL will be held on Wednesday, June 
9th. Mass will be celebrated at 5:15pm. Members will meet after Mass (6:15pm) 
at the Reversing Falls Restaurant.  
 
Evening Prayer 
The public is welcomed to Carmel Chapel, 105 Burpee Ave., on Thursday, June 
3rd, from 7 - 7:30pm. 

COLLECTION 
May 23rd    

 
2010 

 
2009 

Envelopes 1048 1323 

Loose 75 69 

Building Fund 19 28 

Needy 23 28 

Pope’s Pastoral Works 30 115 

Picnic 25 20 

Father’s Day 35 10 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Building Fund 
If you wish to make a donation to our Building Fund in memory of a loved one, 
simply write their name and “In Memory of” on one of our Building Fund 
Envelopes (found at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the collection. 
 
Mass For Those Living With Cancer 
Are you or someone close to you living with cancer? Prayerful support from 
people they love can be a source of strength and healing. On Monday, June 14th 
at 7pm, St. Pius X will offer a Mass for the intention of people living with cancer 
and for their families and friends. Following Mass, the Sacrament of Anointing 
will be offered to those who request it. 
 
St. Joseph’s Hospital Auxiliary 
On Tuesday, June 1st, 12pm, a Memorial Mass for deceased members will be 
held at St. Ann's. All members and relatives of deceased members are invited 
to attend. 
 
Annual Plant Sale 
Fundraiser for Symphony New Brunswick takes place on Saturday, June 5th, 
9am - 12 noon, at St. Paul’s Church Hall on the Rothesay Common. There will 
be a large selection of perennials, shrubs & trees. They are accepting donations 
of plants on Friday June 4th at the church hall between 6 - 8pm. For more 
information, call 693-6819 or 672-4042. 
 
Mount Carmel Academy Reunion 
Reunion takes place from June 22nd - 24th at the Villa Madonna. For more 
information, call Jean (672-8941) or Liz (693-5745). 



27th International AIDS Candlelight Memorial 
AIDS Saint John is hosting the event today, Sunday, May 30th, 7pm, at St. 
Vincent's Convent (side entrance), on Cliff Street. The guest speaker will be the 
Honourable Graydon Nicholas, Lieutenant Governor of New Brunswick. 
 
An Evening of Song 
Concert will be held at Our Lady of Perpetual Help on Monday, May 31st, 7pm. 
It features the Rotary Girls Choir, with special guests 4th Avenue, the Sea Belles, 
& former RKRGC members Lauren Estey and Jillian Bonner. Tickets are $10 and 
are available at the door. There will be a bake sale at the end of the concert. 
 
Concert and Silent Auction 
This is a fundraiser to help send the Harbour View Choral Ensemble to Ottawa 
where they will represent New Brunswick at a national choral festival on 
Canada Day. Concert is being held at Harbour View High on Monday, May 31st. 
Viewing of auction items and placement of bids begins at 6:30pm; concert 
begins at 7:30pm. Performing will be the Harbour View Choral Ensemble, 
Harbour View Jazz Choir, Harbour View Choral Ensemble Alumni, and other 
individuals and ensembles. General admission is $10; $5 for students & seniors; 
$20 for families. All proceeds go towards the cost of the trip. Tickets are 
available at the door, from choir members, or by calling 643-2912. 
 
World Youth Day 
The next WYD happens in August 2011 in Madrid, Spain. The Diocese continues 
to accept applications from those between the ages of 18 - 35. Contact 
Madelyn (506-444-6025 or cmramier@nb.sympatico.ca) for more information. 
 
Summer Camp 
Camp Sheldrake is now accepting registrations for their 2010 summer 
programs. It is a residential outdoor adventure camp for youths/teens from the 
ages of 5-17. For schedule and registration information, visit their website 
(campsheldrake.ca). 
 

 
Are You New To The Parish? 
Welcome! If you would like to start using Sunday Envelopes, there are some 
available near the entrance of the church on the table closest to the 
confessional. They’ve got bright pink labels on them, so they are easy to spot. 
We ask that you please write your name and full mailing address on the first 
one that you use.  

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

SUNDAY, MAY 30, 2010 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
Sick/Shut-In Visitation: Contact the office. 

  
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  May 31st NO MASS 

Tuesday June 1st NO MASS 

Wednesday June 2nd NO MASS 

Thursday June 3rd NO MASS 

Friday June 4th NO MASS 

Saturday June 5th 5:00pm For The Parish 
Sunday June 6th 10:30am Raymond Kennedy 
 


